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Good morning Burlington Shag Club----well another wonderful year has once 

again flown by—but as I sit here this morning, so many great memories come to        

my mind.  We are a very blessed shag club because we hold together and over

the years have become extended family.  I thank each of you for all the love 

and support I have been shown. YOU HAVE MADE ME SO VERY PROUD.

I would like to thank Lee Neese, our Vice President, for standing in for me at our last 

business meeting in my absence.  I also missed our Halloween Party but heard it was great.  

Thanks to Sissy and Steve for chairing this party and thanks for all you guys who dressed in 

costumes to make the night special.

I am told the nominations were very successful—thanks to Lee and Diane.  Be sure to attend 

this month’s business meeting on November 18th to cast your vote.  Hall of Fame inductee 

will also be announced, thanks Lorna for heading this up.

Bowling will be this coming Saturday night---hope many will sign up and bowl ---Thank you 

Evelyn for putting this together.  Rick will play some music once the bowling is complete—

so come out and bowl or just support—then lets have a fun time together in the lounge.

Lucy and Alan are busy planning our Christmas Party---go ahead and save the date 

December 10 at Showtime.

Evelyn is planning a New Years Eve party in Showtime---no cover---but breakfast tickets are 

being sold---come out and bring in 2017 together.

My time as your prez is coming to an end very soon—thanks for six great years—thanks to 

each of you who worked on a committee, served in one way or the other---listened to me 

when I talked way to long---forgave me when I messed up—and patted me on the back when 

I  was down.  New officers will take over---support them as you supported me---my goal was 

to make our club an ICON in the shag world and with your help—I feel we are well 

respected and admired.  Keep our club moving forward.

I can not leave this page until I thank Tony, Robin, Kelle, Luke and Niki for making me feel 

so welcome in their world.  They took a chance on us and saved our club and became more 

than owners of a lounge—they became my friends who I came to love dearly.

Please remember all our folks on our Sunshine List----Be Happy and as I end my year, 

remember always NOW GO AND DO WELL---love you

Joan
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Board of Directors Meeting

The Burlington Shag Club Board of 

Directors met on Monday night, 

October 3, 2016 at Country Club 

Lanes.

Janice McSherry and Stephen 

Sterns met with us. They presented 

their research on several charities to 

be selected from for the Valentine 

dance.

The Board of Directors will present 

their recommendation to the 

Burlington Shag Club.

Lucy DuVall 

Newsletter deadline 
for the 
December issue is 
November 30th. Please 
email any articles you 
want to be considered 
for publication to
tdmcdole@gmail.com
.

Our next Business Meeting will be  
Friday November 18, 20162 at 7:00 p.m. 
Please plan to attend as the 
announcement t0 vote on your officers 
and two new Board of Directors .

NOMINATIONS
President – Jack Oakley
Vice President – Cindy Swiggett
Treasurer – Amy Crawford
Secretary – Jan Burwell
Board of Directors (PICK TWO) – Bill 
Allred, Rick Burnham, 
Tammy McDole and Janice McSherry.





Make checks payable to Burlington Shag Club P.O. Box 1174 Burlington 
NC 27215   Tickets can be picked up at Will Call the evening of the party.



BUSINESS MEETING
October 21, 2016

CALL TO ORDER: Kurt Lankford called meeting to order at 7:08 pm and a quorum was declared with 25 
members
WELCOME: Everyone was welcomed by Lee Neese, Vice President, to the October BSC Business Meeting 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Jan Burwell shared a flyer received from the Raleigh Shag Club inviting us to their 
Fall Back Party, November 13, Sunday from 2 until. Location is TJs Nightlife Beach Club and food will be 
provided. If interested in attending, let Jan know because they need an RSVP by November 9th. Member 
Appreciation Party was attended by 38 members and 5 guests. Motions to accept the September minutes 
was made by Lorna Shively and seconded by Wade Kimbro.  October and November BIRTHDAYS were 
shared.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Amy Crawford shared beginning balance, deposits and expenses of club checking 
account. A motion to accept the report was made by Cindy Swiggett and seconded by Tammy McDole.

BOD MEETING: October 3rd ~ Lucy Duvall – Janice McSherry and Stephen Stearns presented research on 
charity options for the Valentine dance. They will share findings at next Business Meeting. A motion was 
made to accept the findings of the Board by Lorna Shively and seconded by Cindy Swiggett. 

SUNSHINE REPORT: Debbie Burnham ~ (see list in newsletter)
SOS CARDS: Edith Loy ~ 2017 SOS cards are available, $30, Christmas Present?????

OFFICER NOMINATIONS: Dianne Neese ~ Nominations for Officers and Board Members were announced 
and accepted by nominees. Nominations were as follow: Officers: Jack Oakley – President, Cindy Swiggett –
Vice President, Jan Burwell – Secretary, Amy Crawford – Treasurer, Kurt Lankford – Sargent-At-Arms and 
Board members: Bill Allred, Rick Burnham, Tammy McDole, Janice McSherry

HALLOWEEN PARTY: Sissy Tillman and Steve Williamson, Co-chairs ~ October 28, Friday, 8:00 – Midnight 
Costume Prizes for Most Original, Best Male, Best Female and Best Couple costumes, $20 prize per person 
in these categories.

BOWLING TOURNAMENT: Jan Burwell ~ November 5, Saturday, 7:00 pm (6:00 pm to sign in), $15/pp 
includes shoes and 2 games. Sign up Friday nights with Jan Burwell at the club.

VETERAN’S PARADE: Kurt Lankford ~ November 11, Friday, 1:00, downtown Graham               

CHRISTMAS PARTY/HOF RECOGNITION: Lucy and Allen Duvall, Co-Chairs ~ December 10, Saturday. 
Second meeting is planned for October 25, Tuesday, 6:30 pm, CCL Birthday Room. If you can’t make 
meetings, contact Lucy or Allen to help with serving, greeting, decorations, door duty, etc. 

NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY: Evelyn Turner, Chair ~ December 31, Saturday. Snacks, hats and noise makers will 
be provided, Will need to get your breakfast ticket in advance $5!

50/50: Gary Crawford Members Present: 25 

Next Business Meeting: November 18, Friday, 7:00 pm Meeting Adjourned



BSC Sunshine News

Alice Isley’s mother passed away October 26, 2016. 
Eddie Finch passed away Friday October 28, 2016. Please keep Sharon 
and family in your prayers.
Martha Shoffner –Is doing good and has been able to come out to 
the Shag Club.
David Oakley – Recovering very well.
Mary Ann Lynch – Had hip replacement on October 12, 2016. Our 
thoughts and prayers will be with her.
Gail Copland’s mother passed away Sunday October 30, 2016.
Allen Duvall's dad is still in Alamance Regional. Waiting for his 
discharge to rehab. It was a significant stroke. No speech and all right 
side affected especially his right arm and hand. Looks like a long road 
ahead but the Lord is good and we pray for his recovery. Sad to 
watch though. Today wasn't a good day. He slept a whole lot and did 
not eat. Oh yea, he has a UTI. Antibiotics will take care of that but he 
has had several.

.

Donald Cash 11/2

Ken Hepler 11/4

Claire Brooks 11/5

Pam Morgan 11/5

Chip Caldwell 11/6

Martha Shoffner 11/8

Allen Brown 11/9

Judy Driver 11/12

Jennifer Blythe 11/13

Rick P. Turner 11/14

Rhonda Summers 11/16

Johnnie Michaels 11/18

June Graham 11/20

Darlene Oakley 11/20

Gloria Thompson 11/20

Jo Ann Robinson 11/21

Wade Kimbro 11/24

Carol Oakley 11/25

Sheila Walker 11/25

Donnie Boone 11/27

Judi Snyder 11/27

Jake Caviness 12/4

Brenda Smith 12/4

Carol Pettigrew 12/5

Robin Greer 12/8

Victor Pate 12/8

Dace Crawford 12/10

Robin Moore 12/10

Janice Butler 12/13

Chris Cioccia 12/14

Kelle Coble 12/15

Judy Satterfield 12/16

Watt Parker 12/19

Betty Caviness 12/26

Jo Meyers 12/27

Danny Edwards 12/28

Randy Graham 12/31

Alice Isley 12/31





November 4: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Rick "Biggun" Turner

November 5: BSC Bowling Tournament  

November 8: Go VOTE

November 11: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Walker Guthrie 

November 18: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is 

Rick "Biggun" Turner

November 24: HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

November 25: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00" ...........DJ is John Williford 

December 2: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Roy Childress

December 9: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Rick Burnham

December 10: Burlington Shag Club 2016 Christmas Party 7 -12 – Dinner served 7:30 – 8:30.

December 16: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Eldridge Meeler

December 23: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Ron Russ

December 25: MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE!

December 30: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is John Williford

Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

November 2016
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